ASCK CHILDREN'S CHURCH 2021



Benjas (0-5 years)

Date: ______ Name: _____

Lesson: THE PERFECT KING **Reference:** Isaiah 9:1-7

Point: Jesus is the wonderful king God promised to send to restore his people and rule over the world forever.



God's people turned away from God and started worshipping other gods. God sent prophet Isaiah to tell them that they would be judged. That judgment would end when a special baby was born. He would be a perfect king and rule the world forever. That baby is Jesus. Is he your king?



Memory verse: Isaiah 9:6

For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders. And he will be called Wonderful Counsellor, Mighty God, Everlasting father, Prince of peace.

Sathedral Kambo

ASCK CHILDREN'S CHURCH 2021

Judges (6-7 years)

Date:	Name:		

Lesson: THE PERFECT KING **Reference:** Isaiah 9:1-7

Point: Jesus is the wonderful king God promised to send to restore his people and rule over the world forever.



The people of God had turned away from God to worship other gods. God sent prophet Isaiah to tell them that they would be judged. While they were being judged, they would suffer and be sad.

However, there was also a message of hope. Judgement would end when a special baby was born. God would send a special baby who would turn the people back to him.

He would be the best king ever and perfectly rule God's people forever. This baby is Jesus. Is he your king?



Memory verse: Isaiah 9:6

For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders. And he will be called Wonderful Counsellor, Mighty God, Everlasting father, Prince of peace.

Challenge: How will you live with Jesus as your king this week?

Cathedrall Kamo

ASCK CHILDREN'S CHURCH 2021

Judeans (8-9 years)

Date: Na	ame:
----------	------

Lesson: THE PERFECT KING

Reference: Isaiah 9:1-7

Point: Jesus is the wonderful king God promised to send to restore his people and rule over the world forever.

First Read the full story from Isaiah 9:1-7

Israel was being warned about God's judgement that was coming because they had turned away from God. While they were being judged, there would be gloom, distress, being humbled and it would be a dark time.

However, even in that message of judgement, there was a

message of hope. God would send a special baby who would restore his people. He would be the best king ever and perfectly rule God's people forever.

So the Israelites could look forward to this new king during their time of suffering. This new king, the baby who would be born, is **Jesus.** He is the one who brings light in the dark. (Matthew 4:15-17)

The leaders they had at the time had misled the people, turned them away from God and mistreated them, but the promised child who was going to rule them would be different.

He would be a wonderful counselor (guide/help); he would be Mighty God (powerful), be an everlasting father (loving), he would bring peace (making peace), and he would rule with justice and righteousness (a good ruler/king). He would rule on David's throne and he would rule forever.

How do you think the Israelites felt when they were told about this promised child who would rule them, and the kind of ruler he would be? Isaiah told the people of God that God's judgement would come to an end when a special child was born. He would be the perfect king and ruler forever. Jesus fulfilled this promise when he began preaching the good news in Galilee and calling people to repent and believe. (Matthew 4:17)

The Israelites looked forward to having this promised child come and rule them, but we live at time when Jesus already came. We've entered the season when we remember him coming to earth. Will you let him be your king and rule over your life?





What did God promise to Ahaz and his Complete the sentence	people through Isaiah? (9:1)
"There will be no more f	or those who were in"
How would God do this? (9:6)	
What were some of the names this child Circle all the correct titles	l would be called? (9:6)
Mighty God Good Teacher	Wonderful Counselor Princess of Peas
Very Nice Man Prince of	Peace Everlasting Father
What had this child come to do? (9:7)	Cross out the wrong words
He will reign/stand on David's ladder/th and upholding it with his army/right	

Challenge: How will you live with Jesus as your king this week?

Memory verse: Isaiah 9:6

For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders. And he will be called Wonderful Counsellor, Mighty God, Everlasting father, Prince of peace.

Bible reading for the week:

Matthew chapter 3 and 4



ASCK CHILDREN'S CHURCH 2021

Bible Class (10yrs & above)

Date:	_Name:	
-------	--------	--

Lesson: THE PERFECT KING

Reference: Isaiah 9:1-7

Point: Jesus is the wonderful king God promised to send to restore his people and rule over the world forever.

First Read the full story from Isaiah 9:1-7

Israel was being warned about God's judgement that was coming because they had turned away from God. While they were being judged, there would be gloom, distress, being humbled and it would be a dark time.

However, even in that message of judgement, there was a message of hope. God would send a special baby who would restore his people. He would be the best king ever and perfectly rule God's people forever.

So the Israelites could look forward to this new king during their time of suffering. This new king, the baby who would be born, is **Jesus.** He is the one who brings light in the dark. (Matthew 4:15-17)

The leaders they had at the time had misled the people, turned them away from God and mistreated them, but the promised child who was going to rule them would be different. He would be a wonderful counselor (guide/help); he would be Mighty God (powerful), be an everlasting father (loving), he would bring peace (making peace), and he would rule with justice and righteousness (a good ruler/king). He would rule on David's throne and he would rule forever.

How do you think the Israelites felt when they were told about this promised child who would rule them, and the kind of ruler he would be?

Isaiah told the people of God that God's judgement would come to an end when a special child was born. He would be the perfect king and ruler forever. Jesus fulfilled this promise when he began preaching the good news in Galilee and calling people to repent and believe. (Matthew 4:17)

The Israelites looked forward to having this promised child come and rule them, but we live at time when Jesus already came. We've entered the season when we remember him coming to earth. Will you let him be your king and rule over your life?





What did God promise to Ahaz and his people through Isaiah? (9:1) Complete the sentence
"There will be no more for those who were in"
How would God do this? (9:6)
What were some of the names this child would be called? (9:6) Circle all the correct titles
Mighty God Good Teacher Wonderful Counselor Princess of Peas
Very Nice Man Prince of Peace Everlasting Father
What had this child come to do? (9:7) Cross out the wrong words
He will reign/stand on David's ladder/throne and over his kingdom, establishing

Of the qualities listed about Jesus, which one do you appreciate most? Why?

Challenge: How will you live with Jesus as your king this week?

Memory verse: Isaiah 9:6

For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders. And he will be called Wonderful Counsellor, Mighty God, Everlasting father, Prince of peace.

Bible reading for the week:

Matthew chapter 3 and 4